
Year 1 Newsletter 
         

Friday 18th July 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Thank you for joining us on Tuesday for our open afternoon. The children had a 

lovely time showing you the things they have completed throughout the year. On 

the reverse of this letter you will find some tips for home learning should you wish 

to use these over the summer in preparation for Year 2.  

 

On Tuesday 2nd September, the children will begin their time in Year 2. Each 

morning your child can be brought to either the Daisy Road entrance or the Ashlea 

Avenue gate where they can independently go into school. School staff will stand 

in the playground to help make sure your child gets to their new classroom. At 

home time, staff will lead each class out of school into the infant playground. Could 

parents please wait for the children in the Infant playground, it is easier for your 

children to locate you if you stand back and do not crowd around the steps. When 

your child sees you, the teacher will then allow your child to go. We ask you to be 

patient as staff learn new names and faces.  

 

We would like to wish the children well in their new year group and hope you all 

have a safe and happy holiday.  

                                                                                                                            

Miss Hepworth and Miss Nicholson  

 

 
 



 
HOME LEARNING IDEAS – SUMMER 2025 

 
Can you say your Phase 5 sounds?  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Can you read your Phase 5 tricky words? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


